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From: YANT, ROBYN (ATTSI) [rhO582@att.com}]
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2010 3:25 PM
To: Filings@psc.state. fl.us
Ce: Jeff Bates
Subject: Withdrawal for docket 100139-TP
Attachments: Document.pdf
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----- Original Message-----

From: YANT, ROBYN [mailto:robyn.holland@att.com]
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2010 7:56 AM

To: YANT, ROBYN

Subject:
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Please open the attached document.
This document was sent to you using an HP Digital Sender.

Sent by: YANT, ROBYN <robyn_holland@att.com>
Number of pages: 1
Document type: B/W Document

Attachment File Format: Adobe PDF

To view this document you need to use the Adobe Acrobat Reader.
For free copy of the Acrobat reader please visit:

http://www.adobe.com
For more information on the HP Digital Sender please visit:
http://www.digitalsender.hp.com
QOCUME H T Hl MarE DT

, 24376 HRf 2

FOSC-Curiisiasn 2T




e
ety t t ATRT Florida T: 850.577.5555
i ,'/ a & 150 South Monrae Street F: 850.222.8640
- Suite 400 www.att.com
Tallahassee, FL 32301

May 24, 2010

Mrs. Ann Cole

Director, Division of The Commission Clerk and Administrative Services
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard QOak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399

RE: 100139-TP Request for approval of interconnection, unbundling,
resale, and collocation agreement between BellSouth
Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Fiorida d/b/a AT&T Southeast
and Micro-Comm, Inc.

Dear Mrs. Cole:

On March 23, 2010, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a
AT&T Southeast [AT&T Florida] filed for an approval of the interconnection, unbundling,
resale and collocation with Micro-Comm, Inc.

We respectfully request to withdraw this agreement. We are sorry for any inconvenience
this may have caused.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to call Robyn Yant at (850)
577-5551.

Yours very tryjly,

. Hendrix
Vice President Regulatory Relations
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